
SSM 47992 - 2017-2019 F-Super Duty - Tire Valve Stem Leak - Valve Stem 
Service Kit Available  
Some 2017-2019 F-Super Duty vehicles equipped with tire pressure monitoring systems (TPMS) 
may exhibit a leak at the tire valve stem. The tire valve stem has been released as a separate 
service part kit. The new service part kit is available and it does not include the TPMS sensor. When 
replacing only the tire valve stem follow the procedure in Workshop Manual (WSM), Section 204-
04A. For claiming, use causal part 1700 and applicable labor operations in Section 01 of the Service 
Labor Time Standards (SLTS) Manual.  


